
 

Help Your School Obtain Great Supplies! 

Dear Parent’s 

Mildred M. Hawk Elementary is one of the many schools that participates in  
“THE LABELS FOR EDUCATION PROGRAM” 

Labels for Education® has supported schools across the country by providing 
more than $110 million in free educational merchandise.  This year, 2010-11, the 
Labels for Education program is even better with a new focus on the Arts, 
Athletics and Academic enrichment programs that can spark children's successes.  

Participating in the program is easy -- simply, save UPC’s and beverage caps of 
participating products. Drop your caps & UPC’s into “The Labels for Education” 
bin at Hawk, located in the gym, or put them in your child’s folder. Your Labels 
for Education Coordinators will organize and mail the labels to the programs 
officials.  With your help, Mildred M. Hawk Elementary can make this year the 
best ever!  

Some of the products eligible for redemption during the 2010-2011 program year 
include: 

• Campbell's® soups 
• SpaghettiOs® Pasta 
• Campbell's® beans, gravies, and canned pasta 
• Prego® Italian sauces 
• Swanson® stocks, broths and canned poultry 
• Campbell's® tomato juice 
• Pepperidge Farm® breads, cookies, and frozen products 
• Pepperidge Farm® Goldfish® crackers 
• All V8 Splash® Beverages 
• All V8 Fusion® Beverages 
• Campbell's® Foodservice products 

For a complete listing of all products eligible for redemption go to the PTA News 
Board (located near the front office) or click on the PTA tab on the Hawk website. 

 

 

 

 



Labels For Education has made it easier for M. Hawk Elementary to reach our 
collection goals with products worth 5 points! The following products are worth 5 
points for the 2010-2011 program year: 

• 26 varieties of Campbell's® condensed soup in specially marked cans 
• All Campbell's® Microwavable Soups 
• All V8® Soups 
• All Campbell's® Select Harvest® Soups 
• SpaghettiOs® Pasta (Original and Meatball) 

 

For more information on the program and how you can 
participate visit our school website at 

www.dentonisd.org/hawkes and click on “The Labels for 
Education” icon or http://www.labelsforeducation.com  

 If you have any questions, or would like to help with our Labels for 
Education collection drive, please contact our program coordinators, 

Nirma Bonilla-Hart, nirma.hart@gmail.com or call 214-732-8100   

 Karen Humphreys-Helm, karenhh@excite.com  or call 214-364-8263 

Thanks for your continued support. Together with Labels for Education — 
we can build a better school for our children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LOOK FOR THE CAMPBELL’S LABEL REFERENCE LOGO THROUGHOUT HAWK 
FOR SPECIAL BONUS WAYS TO EARN MORE POINTS! 


